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Updated Press Release 
Business Burglary Suspects Identified 

July 12th, 2018 
 
 

Updated information related to the Tobacco Field Burglary previously reported on July 10th, 
2018: 
 
With assistance from the community, Northfield Police Department Investigators identified 
and interviewed two juvenile suspects in the burglaries.  Investigators completed search 
warrants at three locations and recovered property and merchandise allegedly stolen in the 
burglaries at Tobacco Field.  Police expect the two juvenile suspects to be charged at a later 
date. 
 
The Northfield Police Department would like to thank persons who reached out with 
information to assist with the investigation. 
 
              
 
 
There have been several other burglaries of Northfield businesses in the last three 
weeks.  The Northfield Police Department reminds all community members, but 
especially business owners and employees to follow these guidelines related to 
business security: 
 

- Ensure All doors, windows, and other access points are properly locked or secured 
after business hours. 

- Evaluate and update lock systems to make sure access points are not easily 
breached. 

- If your business does not have a video surveillance or alarm system, consider 
installing one or both.  If you have such systems, check them regularly to make sure 
they are working properly. 

- Evaluate how your business secures cash, sensitive data, and/or valuable property 
after hours. 

- Educate all employees regarding the security expectations of your business and the 
above listed suggestions. 

- Immediately report any suspicious activity or damage to your doors, windows, etc. to 
Northfield Police, non-emergency number:  507-645-4475 

- If you have any questions related to business security, please contact Sgt. P.T. Haider 
at 507-663-9485. 

 
 
 
  


